Cheyenne Theater Meeting Minutes

December 27, 2022

Attending: Board Members Pat Cress, Margyre Anholtz, Larry
Barnes, Jude Faulkender, and Robert Grace; Manager Jessica
Leel.

The special meeting was held at 6:00 PM, in the Cheyenne Theater lobby.
We do have a quorum attending.
The last meeting's minutes are discussed.

Jessica announces the two new employees that she has interviewed and approved. Robert
moves, Larry seconds, a motion to approve the new employees. Unanimous approval.

Robert says that he will add the new employees, Kenny Riemer and Leslie Frink, to the website
and remove Vanessa, who resigned.

Robert reports that he hasn't received a reply from the City Attorney regarding the Fathom
contract negotiations, and that he will reach out again.

Jessica says that the staff needs some shirts to replace existing ones. The Board
unanimously approves the purchase of the shirts by Jessica.

Jessica reports that Cheylin might have a special showing in May, and that they might
watch Two Pennies. She said that Matt is reformatting some data for us for future usage, and
that he would consider being a Board member, when we have a vacancy.

The meeting adjourned at 6:20PM.


https://www.cheyennetheater.com/contact/index.html

